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Dear Caroline Bollen,

It is a pleasure to inform you that your application mentioned above has been approved.

Please note that this approval is subject to your ensuring that the following condition is fulfilled:

1) The Privacy Team approves e-mail as an acceptable means to collect the data in this particular research project.

Good luck with your research!

Sincerely,

Dr. Ir. U. Pesch 
Chair HREC 
Faculty of Technology, Policy and Management
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Contact person Dr. Cath Cotton, Policy Advisor Academic 
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